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                                                 Friday 14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Y1/2 Trip to Whisby Education Centre  

We are excited to inform you that Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on an educational trip to the Whisby Education Centre. This visit will 

provide our students with a fantastic opportunity to learn about the natural environment, engage in hands-on activities, and enhance 

their classroom studies in a real-world setting. 

Trip details: 

• Date of Visit: Wednesday 30th April: Martins and Merlins/ Thursday 1st May Robins and Class One NCPS 

• Departure from School: At the start of the school day. 

• Return to School:  For normal pick up time. 

• Cost of Trip: £8.80 payment via WisePay (preferred) or cash/cheque at the school office.  

• Lunch: Mrs Barnes will provide school pack up. Please also provide a refillable water bottle. 

• Clothing: The children will need to wear their school uniforms with weather appropriate clothing and sturdy shoes, as they 

will be exploring outdoors.  

How this trip will develop knowledge and skills: 

• Knowledge: Children will develop a deeper understanding of the natural world, learning about the different plants, animals, 

and ecosystems that surround them. This supports our curriculum in Science and Geography. 

• Skills: Throughout the trip, students will enhance their observational skills, problem-solving abilities, and teamwork. Working 

together in groups, they will learn how to support one another and share their discoveries, embodying our school’s values of 

respect and cooperation.  

By connecting this experience to our Christian vision, we endeavour to use this as an opportunity for our pupils to be more spiritually 

aware in a natural environment. 

The trip has been made more affordable as it has been heavily subsidised by our wonderful FAFF committee. The children are really 

going to benefit from their hard-work fundraising. 

We believe this experience will be both enjoyable and educational for the children, offering a wonderful chance to explore and learn 

outside the classroom. If you have any questions or would like more information, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Please complete the forms link below to give permission for your child to attend and select a meal option.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RT85PNnHcUKtLpeJ5f-

0NpCsuAg632lFgSYeKRDVkXtUNUNOREFOU0gzV0pZSFhQUVZOUlUwNlVHSy4u 

We look forward to a great trip. 

Yours sincerely  

Sam Briston   Emily Stones   Katie Chapman   Lisa Crawford 
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